
Frog Telecom
43 Bedford Street
WC2 E9HA London

Supporting Role

Richard Leger

London, 08 th October 2015

Dear Richard

Many thanks for your help to resolve my IT problems.

I have tested your efficiency and your persistence.

So I will not hesitate to recommend you to fcompanies that have problems or want to 
outsource their IT;

All the best ,

Frederic ROYER.


